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TERM DATES FOR 2017-2018/DATES FOR NEXT TERM 
Please find attached the dates for next academic year.  We are also 
attaching diary dates for next term. 

LUNCH AND TRIP PAYMENTS 
We would be very grateful if any outstanding payments for this term 
could be paid via your Scopay account.  Thank you. 

CLUBS FOR SUMMER TERM 
We are sending home a list of clubs for next term.  Application letters for 
next term are on the website or please ask at the office.  We are still 
waiting to hear back from Suburban Hockey and will forward you details 
as soon as we have them. 

SUMMER UNIFORM 
Children may wear summer uniform next term.  Please see our website 
for a list. 

HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 
Every child took part in cross country on Monday.  Reception and Year 1 
ran 0.5km, Year 2 ran 1km.  Years 3 to 6 raced for their houses—Years 3 
and 4 ran 1.5km, Years 5 and 6 ran 2km.  The final results were: 
1st St Lucy 348 points; 2nd St Clare 342 points; 3rd St John 327 points 
and 4th St Stephen 318 points. 

SCARLET FEVER 
We have had a case of scarlet fever reported in Reception.  You can find 
out more about this condition at the Public Health England website. 

EFFORT AWARDS 

We wish everyone a joyful and peaceful Easter break.   
We finish at 2.00pm today and return on Tuesday 18 
April. 
We bid farewell to Miss Reddick who leaves Orange 
Class this week and wish her well for the future.  We 
look forward to welcoming back Mrs Williams next term. 
Please note we have emailed a letter today announcing the  
appointment of our new Headteacher for September, Mrs Catherine  
Burnham.   

Red Sofia K  Rory M Topaz Alexander J Arianna R  

Orange Christopher B, Henry B, Charlie C  Coral Emily C  William J 

Green  Zara H Nicoletta E  Opal Billy S Niamh W  

Yellow  Joshua R   Sheena D Sapphire Rebecca S Ellie H  

Violet Lara S Alice M Emerald Philip R Daniella D  

Blue Kajtek D Charlotte H Amethyst Ruby D Lana C 

Ruby Joshua A Erin C Garnet Erin W Rosie K 



ST ERCONWALD SINGERS will be leading Mass at 9.15am this Sunday,  2 
April.  Children who attend this Mass are very welcome to join them. 

TRADITIONAL GAMES 
In the summer term we would like to do some work on traditional  
children’s games.  The aim is to compile a set of games the children can 
play in the playground throughout the year.  If there are games you  
particularly enjoyed as a child, including ball games, clapping games, 
chasing games, running games or catching games such as Duck, Duck, 
Goose, we would be delighted if you could share them with us.  (We  
cannot have games with small objects, eg marbles.)  We are especially 
interested in games from different countries.  Please give any games to 
Ms Hunt (Red Class).  Thank you. 

PARISH EASTER MASS TIMES 
All Saints  
Maundy Thursday   Mass 8.00pm 
Good Friday      Stations of the Cross 10.00am 
    3.00pm 
Holy Saturday  Easter Vigil 8.00pm 
Easter Sunday  Masses at 9.00am and 11.00am 
St Erconwald’s 
Maundy Thursday   Mass 8.00pm 
Good Friday   Stations of the Cross for families 12 noon 
    3.00pm 
Holy Saturday   Easter Vigil 8.00pm 
Easter Sunday   Masses at 9.15am and 11.15am 

PA NEWS 
A PA update is attached with the newsletter.  This has also been sent via 
Classlist—details of how to sign up are in the update. 

 

 

 


